
BCSA Meeting     September 04, 2014 
 
  8  members present 
  
Treasurer’s Report – Victor Lourenco (excused) 
 
District Commissioner’s Report – Kevin Arnold 
Re-election for Kevin Arnold as District Commissioner (Broome County) in October meeting.  
 
NYSW is working on budget controls.  Check on-line for updates. 
 
ELECTIONS… ELECTIONS … ELECTIONS!!! 
All positions are open for nominations.  Use the web page to submit your nominations. 
 
Referee Report 
 
New referee classes will be held between February and March.  Looking for new candidates to 
replace those who have retired. 
 
We had better communication this past year on game reports.  Referee names need to be on 
reports. 
 
League Coordinator Report – Bill Campbell 
 
Fall Leagues will start on Saturday, Sept 6th. NO guest players.  Fall season is off to a great start. 
 
New Business: 
AGM Meeting will be held in November.  
 
We need new proxy forms from each club.  Please find the form on the web and submit the form 
to Bill Mizera, or Sally Pitcher.  Remember to send proxy forms to vote.  Elections are next 
month for BCSA.  Make your vote count. 
 
Only two red cards issued this season.  The new fines helped. 
 
“Emergency” rescheduling and 2-week look ahead for all coaches.   
Plan ahead for your time off and schedule games when available.  Photo copy your passes, and 
have assistant coach/team manager have a set in case of emergency. 
 
We need each club to make an effort to come to the monthly meetings.  Elections are in October 
meeting for new officers. 
 
 
FOR THE GOOD OF THE GAME: 
Bus Trip to MLS Game – Philly vs sporting KC – Oct 18th. 
Call Sylvia Drelich at 334-5038 for more information. 
 
 
Minutes respectfully submitted 
By Sally Pitcher 


